JAM/AJ/124/11/08

19 November 2008

To all Chief Executives
Dear Colleague

AUTISM SPECTRUM DISORDER (ASD) STRATEGIC ACTION PLAN
2008/09 —2010/11

I enclose for your perusal a copy of the above document which in any case you should have
received in September/October 2008.

This Council is shocked by the apparent short comings of this consultation document in so far as
it has failed to address many of the very obvious issues.

The Members were unanimous in their resolution that I should forward to all other Councils a
copy of our response and at the same time request your Council to endorse this response if you
have not already replied in your own right.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours faithfully

J A McLaughlin
Chief Executive
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